From: gcmm3@yahoo.com

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 5:17 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Public Comment Form

10-001
COMMENT
CL-00027

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(gcmm3@yahoo.com) on Thursday, January 14, 2010 at 17:17:26

commenter_subject: CFTC Seeks Public Comment on Proposed Regulations
Rega

commenter_frdate: january 13, 2010
commenter_frpage: 5772-10

commenter_comments: This regulation will do nothing but harm people
that make an honest living at trading currency.
there is no benefit in reducing leverage. The
public that trades the FX exchange is well aware of
the risks involved in trading and should be allowed
to of there own free will. With out the
interference or any further restrictions.

commenter_name: John Johnston



